
 
 

St. Andrew’s will be participating in a Presbytery visitation on Nov 12th.  Our presbytery, 
the Presbytery of Calgary Macleod, is made up of ministers and elders whose primary role 
is to care for and oversee ministers and congregations within its bounds.  So once every 
couple of years, all churches participate in visitations to ensure we have everything we 
need to serve our people well.  Presbytery reps will meet with Session, our Finance and 

Facilities Teams, and will talk to members of the congregation following  the worship 
service on November 12th. Members and adherents will also have an opportunity to 

provide feedback by completing a questionnaire.  Hard copies can be found on the table in 
the foyer, or if you prefer to fill out an electronic version, click below, download the word 

document and fill it in. 

Completed questionnaires can be returned on November 12th, or you can email them to 
both Co-Convenors:     marylrozsa@gmail.com  and greg.smith@vapc.ca 

 

CLICK HERE TO DOWNLOAD THE VISITATION QUESTIONNAIRE IN "WORD" 
CLICK HERE TO GO TO E SUNDAY   
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https://www.standrewscalgary.ca/df_media/W1siZiIsIjIwMjMvMTAvMjUvMTEvMTMvMDkvY2FkNjE2ZjQtMjQ0Ny00ODE1LWFjOWMtMmY3YzM4YzkxY2JiL1Zpc2l0YXRpb24gUXVlc3Rpb25uYWlyZSBNZW1iZXJzIEFkaGVyZW50cy5kb2N4Il1d/Visitation%20Questionnaire%20Members%20Adherents.docx?sha=6378b6ead5765959
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